

NEWSLETTER





ARE YOU FIRE READY?













Polymaster bare tanks or complete packages in a range of configurations are available to order - come in and check out what we have in stock and ready to go.

GEAR UP FOR SUMMER



TTi Diesel Unit in stock ready to keep the harvest engines going

Sharman's Winch Hitch to make hooking up field bins easy.

Paton single and double hay cradles Double Cradle \$930 inc GST - stock on hand only



Have your kids seen our colouring in competition? check it out in-store

Don't miss out!

Follow us on facebook

for info, promotions and more



Christmas - New year Trading Hours

D&M will be open normal hours closed on public holidays



www.dandmrural.com.au



CHRISTMAS GIFT IDEAS

Find your Yeti here at D&M - keep your drinks hot or cold for a long time, mugs, water bottles or jugs & cool bags.



Kincrome to keep any handy person happy.





BARRY'S BLOG

I think everybody has probably had enough emails & letters from Glen over the year and thought it must be my turn to send you all an update.

2021 another year of disruptions & interruptions and there still could be a couple curve balls thrown at us before the year's out. Behind the scenes our challenges have been shipping, shipping costs, product supply, COVID restrictions & ever changing prices. At the time of writing this all of these have had major changes again. I have been proud in the manner that we have been able to look after our customers who have supported D&M Rural in 2021. Our policy for 2022 won't change. We have already been doing the preplanning for next season and hope we have everything covered off to the best of our knowledge. In these ever-changing times, I would advise that if you are planning a project please give us the heads up early, as we have seen with steel / poly pipe, price increases can happen rapidly.

This year we had Darcy & Clare join us in Agronomy & David in Merchandise. All have fitted in really well & hopefully by now you have meet them in store or the paddock. With Harvest upon us & the seasonal challenges which have been thrown at us this year, I hope everyone has a safe harvest & look forward to yield stories once it's in the bin. On behalf of all the staff at D&M Rural I wish everyone a safe and Merry Christmas & new year period with family & friend's.

Thanks Barry





